
20.04.2020 

Hello Nursery, 

I hope you’re all keeping well, 

keeping safe and managing to get 

your daily exercise.  I’ve been 

going for a walk each day as it’s 

important to keep moving and get 

fresh air.  I'm lucky to live close to 

a pond and have seen a swan 

nesting and a Mammy duck with 

her ducklings! 

 

 

 

Carry on being good, keep washing 

your hands and have some fun 

with your learning activities.   

I’ll look forward to seeing them. 

 

I’m missing you all and hope to 

see you soon, 

From Miss Curtis 


